JUANITA SHIELDS
DOB -12-12-1918
DOD: 12-24-2013

95th Birthday Party
December 12, 2013

ATOKA CEMETERY ASSOCIATION - May 17, 2014

Dear Members and Friends of Atoka Cemetery Association,

The annual Atoka Cemetery Association meeting will be held SATURDAY, MAY 17, 2014 this year. We will meet
at the Novice United Methodist Church in Novice. This is due to the possible inclement weather at that time of year.
Also, a lot of our members are having health problems and this will make it easier for them. Of course people will then

be able to visit the cemetery at their leisure before or after our meeting.

Our one and only burial this year was our "spark plug" and "go-getter" Nita Shields. She had a wonderful 95th
birthday party on December 12th before she became sick and passed away on December 24th. We will miss her

greatly! I have attached a copy of her obituary.

The Association's meeting will begin at 10:00 for visiting and the business meeting will start at 11:00. At noon we will

have our usual potluck meal. The bread, plates and eating utencils will be provided.

Thank you for your past generosity in giving to the Atoka Association to keep the cemetery mowed and the grave sites
maintained. If you cannot attend and would like to contribute, please send your donation to Atoka Cemetery
Association, c/o Sue Shields, 699 CR 429, Novice, TX 79538. (PH 325-723-2056) Our website is
www.atokacemetery.org.
James Richards, President Sue Shields, Secretary/Treasurer
325-665-2710 (cell) 325-723-2056




